
Consent for Minor to Participate in activities held at i3Detroit

Minor Participant’s Name:_________________________________________________

I3Detroit makes no representation or claims as to the condition or safety of its space, machines, 
structure, or surroundings, whether on not owned, leased, operated or maintained by i3Detroit.

The minor’s parent(s)/guardian(s) understand that all activities at i3Detroit are voluntary and that the 
minor does not have to participate. It is understood that i3Detroit’s space and activities held within are 
potentially dangerous or harmful to the minor’s person or property, and that participation, the minor’s 
parent(s)/guardian(s)voluntarily accept and assume the risk of injury to the minor or damage to the 
minor’s property, and it is understood that i3Detroit does not provide any insurance coverage for the 
minor’s person or property. The minor’s parent(s)/guardian(s) acknowledge that they are responsible for
the minor’s safety and the minors own health care.

The minor’s parent(s)/guardian(s) understand and agree that at all times the minor must be accompanied
by an adult, designated and approved in advance in writing, to supervise the monitor in all activities at 
i3Detroit. At no time may the minor be left unattended at i3Detroit.

In Exchange for allowing the minor to participate in i3Detroit’s activities and having access to its space,
the minor’s parent(s)/guardian(s) agree to releasing from liability, agrees to indemnify, and hold 
harmless i3Detroit, and any of i3Detroit’s minor’s parent(s)/guardian(s), for any injury to the minor’s 
person or property.
This Release is binding upon the minor, the minor’s parent(s)/guardian(s), any successors in interest, 
and/or any person(s) suing on the minor’s behalf.
The minor’s parent(s)/guardian(s) understand that this document is complete unto itself and that any oral
promisor representations made to them concerning this document and its terms are not binding upon 
i3Detroit members, officers, directors agents, and/or employees.

I the undersigned, state that I am the parent or legal guardian of the minor whose name appears above. I 
understand that the above terms and conditions apply to said minor and to myself. This document is 
binding on myself, the said minor and any person suing on behalf of said minor.

Adult in charge - as agreed to by the minor’s parent(s)/guardian(s)
The adult in charge will maintain all records involving the youth including, name and address, 
emergency contact information.  The Adult in charge  has the duty to supervise the youth and will be 
responsible for the behavior of the youth while at i3Detroit.

Adult in Charge_________________________________________________________________

________________________________ __________________________ ______________
Parent(s)/Guardian(s) Name (printed)    Parent(s)/Guardian(s) Signature   Date

________________________________ __________________________ ______________
Parent(s)/Guardian(s) Name (printed)    Parent(s)/Guardian(s) Signature   Date
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